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            IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Dear Pipe Fitters Welfare Fund, Local 597 Medicare-Eligible Retiree 
and/or Dependent, 

You may have received a notification from Community Healthcare 
System stating that effective June 1, 2024, your Humana Medicare 
Advantage with Prescription Drug (MAPD) Plan will no longer be 
accepted. It is important to know, you can continue to utilize Community 
Healthcare System hospitals and physicians until May 31, 2024 using 
your Humana MAPD Plan. 

The Trustees of Pipe Fitters Welfare Fund, Local 597 and RetireeFirst 
are working diligently on a solution. You will receive an updated 
communication directly from RetireeFirst.  
If you have any questions regarding this information or need assistance 
finding a new provider, please contact your dedicated Pipe Fitters Welfare 
Fund, Local 597 advocacy team at Toll-Free (855) 460-7039 (TTY 711).  
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